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‘With thankfulness, courage and love, we strive to improve heart and mind’ 

Jesus said, “Everyone who drinks of this water will be thirsty again, but whoever drinks 

the water I give him will never thirst”. John 4:13 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to sunny, spring like term 4. Now that we are moving into the period of ‘Living 

with Covid’ it has been lovely to be able to start to come together as a school again for        

assemblies and celebration events.  

We also have a reminder of some exciting news about the Early Years garden which we would 

like to share with you. 

We are however, at the same time, mindful of the events taking place in other countries and in 

the first instance, our thoughts and prayers are for the people of Ukraine. 

Help for Ukraine 

May we take this                

opportunity to thank       

everybody who contributed 

towards the ASTRA clothes 

bin which was collected on 

Monday and is now heading with the        

company owners to families in Ukraine. 

As a school we are now working on a longer 

term project to help support the people and in 

particular the children of Ukraine which we will 

be able to share with you shortly. 

Celebration Assemblies 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be 

resuming our Friday afternoon Celebration   

Assemblies, here in school.    

To allow our children the time to adjust to   

having whole school Collective Worship again 

each day and then to the bigger Friday      

Celebration Assemblies, where the school hall 

will hopefully be filled with children and       

parents, we are planning to phase these     

Friday sessions back in slowly as detailed in the 

letter being sent out soon. 

We very much look forward to welcoming you 

back into the school. 

Year 1 - 6 Annual Reports 

The reports for children in years 1 to 6 will be 

coming home on Tuesday 15th March 2022 . 

We hope that you will be pleased with the   

progress your child is making and if you wish to 

discuss any matters further you can make an 

appointment with your child’s class teacher by 

contacting the school office. 

Early Years Garden development 

As you will have 

seen from the recent           

information that has 

been sent out we 

are very fortunate to 

be working with ARK to redesign the Early 

Years Garden.  

With the support of ARK we are now able to 

move onto phase 2 which will involve           

volunteer working parties over the next 3 

weekends, so this is where  

WE NEED YOUR HELP !!!  

DATES AND SESSIONS TO BE HELD: 
 

Saturday 12th March  am and/or pm 

Sunday 13th March  am and/or pm 

Saturday 19th March  am and/or pm 

Sunday 20th March  am and/or pm 

Saturday 26th March  am and/or pm 


